
Department of Defense, Veterans 
 and Emergency Management (DVEM) 
L E G A L  A D V E R T I S E M E N T  -  I F B  

 

IFB Ad for construction services Bldg. 255 Band Rehersal Repair Project 26 January 2021.docx 

 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management 

(DVEM) is conducting a competitive bid process for the Bldg. 255 Band 

Rehearsal Room Repair Project at Bldg. 255, Bangor East Training Site in 

Bangor, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Directorate of 

Facilities Engineering at 2:30 p.m. on June 29, 2023. 

 

Project consists of the demolition and construction services required to 

bring the three band rehearsal rooms in Bldg. 255 into compliance with US. 

Army Band and Safety sound level standards.  Project scope consists of, but 

is not limited to, the following:  complete replacement of flooring, ceiling 

tiles, lighting and existing wall finishes for an area of approximately 3,834 

square feet and the addition of acoustic treatments as specified in the plans 

and specifications.  A mandatory pre-bidding conference will be held on the 

project site located at 28 Hayes Street, Bangor, Maine at 10:00 a.m. on 15 

June 2023. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 
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